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INTENT TO WITHDRAW 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings!! 

In view of the new students seeking admission to different classes for the academic session 

2022-23 and better planning, we would like to ascertain the number of possible withdrawals 

by the end of the current academic year. 

 

You are requested to fill 'Intent to withdraw' form and submit it by 8th February 2022. 

(Form link : https://forms.gle/B2vrP8382usKR4K27) 

 

• Parents who wish to withdraw their wards must fill the TC application form, even if they 

have filled the 'Intent to withdraw' form. 

• TC form is available on the school website. 

(https://www.indianschoolsohar.com/pdf/APPLICATION-FOR-TRANSFER-

CERTIFICATE.pdf) 

• TC fee RO. 1 can be submitted at the time of TC collection. 

• Fee of April month will be applicable, if TC application is received after 31st March 2022. 

 

  

Stay safe, stay healthy. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Sanchita Verma 

Principal 
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